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Poetry and Dementia: A Practical Guide is a comprehensive resource for
anyone interested in using poetry to support people with dementia. This
book provides practical advice on how to choose and use poems, how to
create a poetry-friendly environment, and how to evaluate the benefits of
poetry therapy.
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This book is written by [author's name], a dementia care specialist and
poet. [Author's name] has over 20 years of experience working with people
with dementia, and she has seen firsthand the benefits of using poetry to
support them.

In this book, [author's name] shares her insights and expertise on how to
use poetry to:

Improve communication
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Reduce agitation

Enhance mood

Provide comfort and support

Promote reminiscence

Stimulate creativity

Foster a sense of community

Poetry and Dementia: A Practical Guide is an essential resource for anyone
who wants to use poetry to support people with dementia. This book is full
of practical advice and inspiring stories that will help you to create a
meaningful and enriching experience for people with dementia.

Free Download Your Copy Today!

Poetry and Dementia: A Practical Guide is available now from all major
book retailers. You can also Free Download your copy directly from the
publisher by clicking the link below.

Free Download Now

Praise for Poetry and Dementia: A Practical Guide

"This book is a must-read for anyone who wants to use poetry to support
people with dementia. [Author's name] provides practical advice and
inspiring stories that will help you to create a meaningful and enriching
experience for people with dementia."

- [Reviewer's Name], Dementia care specialist



"Poetry and Dementia: A Practical Guide is a valuable resource for anyone
who works with people with dementia. This book provides practical advice
on how to use poetry to improve communication, reduce agitation, enhance
mood, and provide comfort and support."

- [Reviewer's Name], Alzheimer's Association

"This book is a beautiful and inspiring guide to using poetry to support
people with dementia. [Author's name] writes with compassion and
understanding, and she provides practical advice that can be used by
anyone."

- [Reviewer's Name], Poet and author
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